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on: eligibility of contributions to Employee Capital Plans under projects financed from 

external sources. 

 

In addition to the announcement of the Vice-Rector for HR and Financial Policy of 23 February 2021 on 

Employee Capital Plans (PPK), I kindly inform you that contributions to the PPK are eligible costs of 

projects financed from external sources. 

 

In connection with the above, I would like to ask P.T. Principal Investigators to identify employees who 

declare their willingness to join the PPK and are involved in the implementation of projects on the basis 

of employment contracts, annexes to employment contracts or civil law contracts, and then to include 

the resulting costs in project budgets. 

 

P.T. authors of projects whose implementation has not yet started, please calculate project budgets 

taking into account the PPK contribution. 
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